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The “Welcome to Valley Springs” sign off State Route 26 near the intersection at Vista 
Del Lago Drive is beginning to take shape as emblems from the community’s churches 
and non-profit organizations are being installed. 
 
Members of the Tri-Dam Lions Club and the Rotary Club of Valley Springs gathered last 
week to place the Lions medallion on the welcome sign, a recent Rotary Club 
community service project. 
 
Within the next few weeks, emblems from the Valley Springs Area Business 
Association, The Resource Connection, Stone Corral Community Church, the Society 
for the Preservation of West Calaveras History, Foothill Classis Car Club, Calaveras 
Consolidated Fire Protection District, United Community Methodist Church and Campo 
Seco Lodge No. 66 of the Independent Order of Odd Fellow will appear on the new 
welcome sign. 
 
It’s not too late for other churches and non-profit organizations to participate. For more 
information, call Nick Baptista at 772-2234. 


